
Examples of evaluations of training sessions  
All evaluations this year: 98% excellent, 2% good 
 
“An excellent overall training with the opportunity to review 
the school’s needs. [I now] know how to support [trans] 
children in our school and [the] important changes that need 
to be made.” 
 
“I have learnt so much! I will order resources and build into 
the PHSE curriculum across the school for whole school 
discussions and assemblies and put up an ‘OK to be different’ 
display.” 
 
“What have I learnt? The issues and practicalities [of trans 
inclusion] within the school setting as well as developing 
policies, practice and the curriculum - It all really!” 
 
“Clear sound advice to support individual pupils in school, It 
was useful exploring children’s perspectives. I will now find 
out what student’s thoughts are, what they need in school, 
what they want to see and what they experience.”  
 
“Very clear and comprehensive – thank you - I gained useful 
resources and ideas for staff training, will communicate the 
key messages to my team and highlight the usefulness of 
phasing out gender based practices and language.” 
 
“Excellent starter activity to discuss words and phrases to 
‘myth bust’. I have learnt new terminology and approaches 
within school to address potential transphobia and 
homophobia.” 
 
“Good mixture of training methods. Strengths? Relaxed and 
helpful [and] small group discussions with other delegates, I 
learnt so much from their personal experiences. Lots of 
questions answered!” 


